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Mr. President, 

 

We welcome the delegation of Monaco and thank it for the presentation of 

its 4th UPR report. 

 

We acknowledge the steps taken by Monaco for promotion and protection 

of human rights including measures for equal access to education and health care 

for all children, protection of older persons, and for protecting persons with 

disabilities. 

 

We have the following recommendations:  

 

- Enhance international cooperation on issues and challenges related to 

human development, in line with the 2030 Sustainable Development 

Goals; 

 

- Lend support to HRC initiatives for realization of social, economic and 

cultural rights including the right to development; 

 

- Strengthen measures to prevent and combat trafficking in persons and for 

protection of rights of migrant workers.  

We wish Monaco a successful review.  

 

I thank you! 

 

 


